
 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Discontinuation of Industrial Adhesive Products 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We greatly appreciate your continued support of our 

products and partnership with our company. 

We are writing to inform you of the upcoming discontinuation of certain industrial adhesive 

products that have been part of our product portfolio for many years. The decision to 

discontinue these products has been driven by the increasing challenges in securing the 

necessary raw materials, which have either escalated in cost or become unavailable. Despite 

our efforts to mitigate these issues through material substitutions and price adjustments, the 

long-term sustainability of these products has become untenable. 

Given these circumstances, and after careful consideration, we have decided to cease 

production of the affected products. Please note the following timeline for the last order and 

shipment dates: 

 

Discontinued Products Details 
 

Product１：SC950 / SC970 

 

 Final Order Date：End of December 2024  

 Final Shipment Date：End of July 2025 

 

Product２： SC608Z2 / SC608LVZ2 

 

Final Order Date：End of September 2025 

Final Shipment Date：End of June 2026 

 

 

We regret that we are unable to offer direct replacements for these discontinued products. We 

understand this may pose challenges for your operations, and we sincerely apologize for any 

inconvenience this may cause. Should you have any concerns or require further information, 

our team is available to support you during this transition. 

 We truly value your business and appreciate your understanding during this time. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

 


